
 

Attention Students: Any students wishing to enroll in the Driver Education class must 

obtain a VOE (Verification of Enrollment) form. You can get this form from the attendance office 

at Del Rio High School and/or Del Rio Freshman School. The attendance clerk will check your 
attendance and have it approved for the class. 

  

Orientation/ Registration for the Driver Education class will take place on Thursday November 8, 
2018 at 4:15 p.m. for any students age 15-17. The Orientation will be held in the High School 

Cafeteria. 
  

The fee for the class is $200.00. 

  
Students that are interested need to show up at the cafeteria by 4:15 p.m. on Thursday 

November 8, 2018. 
  

There will be 36 slots available for 1 Driver Education course, if there are more than 36 students 
interested in taking the course we will be conducting a lotto drawing to select the 36 students.  

  

Students: The 36 slots available are NOT  based on a first come first 
serve basis so please do not start lining up until 4:15 p.m., every 
student will have an equal opportunity to be in the Driver Education 
class: 
  

**The lotto drawing will be done to ensure that every student has an 
equal opportunity of getting into the class. 
  
  

Thank you; 
Coach Martin Sandate 

DRHS Driver Education Instructor 
  

  
  

  

 


